
Feedback: Intervention by GPSSBC - DoJCD Chamber 

Members were previously informed that the DoJCD Chamber is dysfunctional, whereby parties are unable 

to engage in a social dialogue to attend to the challenges facing the Department and its employees. 

 

The PSA subsequently wrote to the GPSSBC General Secretary seeking intervention to resuscitate 

functionality of the Chamber. The PSA indicated that the Chamber collapsed because the employer came 

without a mandate every time. The employer acknowledged its shortcomings and indicated that the 

employer representatives in the Chamber have been changed. All parties committed to ensure that the 

Chamber functions effectively for the sake of labour peace at the DoJCD. Parties agreed that the 

GPSSBC will preside over the chamber meetings until the Chamber is stable. Furthermore, parties 

agreed to have the first Chamber meeting for this year on 19 February 2025 to engage on all outstanding 

items on the agenda. 

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website, send an email to ask@psa.co.za, or 

contact PSA Provincial Offices. 
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